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22nd February 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Following the Prime Ministers announcement, I’m sure you are as glad as I am that children 

will be returning to school on the 8th March! 

As of now, no further details of what the return will look like has been published.  We don’t 

know what restrictions will be in place or whether any new routines will need to be 

established.  We are awaiting updated guidance from Dudley and the DfE. 

Please be assured that we will be ready as we can be for the children to return.  The 

routines and procedures that we put in place prior to this lockdown were robust.  There 

were no cases of COVID spreading in school and all bubble closures were due to positive 

cases contracted from outside of the direct school community.  I am confident that with 

your support this will continue and we can reopen safely with minimal disruption. 

Once we have further details of what the reopening is going to look like I will get back to you 

with our plans. 

We look forward to seeing you all on March 8th! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Joel Marshall 

Headteacher 


